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June 22, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Custom Commercial Cleaning 

110 Hunters Trail 

Greenville, SC 29615 

 

Re: FIHS and Quality 

Sharon, 

I want to thank you for our continued relationship over the past year on the Fountain Inn High School 

Project. You, Trent, and the entire CCC team have provided exceptional service in performance of final 

cleaning of new construction. Since the beginning of this project, you and your staff have been prompt, 

professional, and courteous.  

 

Your staff is one of the best I have had the pleasure of working with, and please feel free to use me as a 

reference with all potential clients. I will be happy to speak directly, as needed. 

 

Thank you again and I look forward to working with your team on future projects. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Chris Morton 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


